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Request should be entered into Legistar using the Fund Transfer file type and released into the fund 
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564 Waste + Renewables 2025 FTR-013

$215,000.00 New Site Engineering SWRODFLD 58103 $2,000,000.00 $215,413.64
$400,000.00 Site 3 - Water Main Extension SWLNDFLL 51041 $1,500,000.00 $500,000.00

$615,000.00

$615,000.00 Site 3 - Permitting and Design SWLNDFLL 51038 $1,500,000.00 $698.71

$615,000.00

Dane County Waste + Renewables added an account in 2020 under
SWRODFLD focused on permitting efforts of the proposed Dane County
Landfill Site No. 3. In 2024, a new account for Dane County Landfill Site No. 3
was created. Dane County is requesting to transfer the remaining funds under
SWRODFLD account to SWLNDFLL to continue landfill permitting efforts.

Dane County is requesting to transfer a portion of the water main extension
account to continue landfill permitting efforts. A contract for the water main was
executed with the City of Madison (Contract #15424) and construction
estimates continue to project sufficient funds.




